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The Council accepts the Halibut and Sablefish IFQ Program review as complete and final with 

the addition of the following information, to the extent practicable, as recommended by the AP 

and SSC: 

 

 Add a section that describes the benefits and limitations of consolidation limits and entry 

level provisions with respect to overall program success and to the fleet consolidation 

that has taken place since IFQ Program implementation. 

 

 Revise the description of the indices of community level engagement in IFQ fisheries to 

more clearly define the term engagement as it relates to multiple aspects of fisheries 

activity.  

 

 Include graphics and maps that show the changes in quota share holdings for Alaska 

communities over time to better understand the effects of the program. 

 

 

  




